
March 2023 Cruise Report and Photos – Poulsbo 
Friday started with some wind and weather and a rainy forecast.  Mother Nature blessed us with a cold but 
sunny weekend share with Des Moines Yacht Club.  We had 7 out of 10 boats attend from Fircrest Yacht Club 
including, Goetz, Fleeks, Millsaps, McNeils, Swifts, Haas, Mike & Michelle Lawrence.  The Fords came with the 
Millsaps and we had some drive-ins including Fairbanks and Graves. DMYC had 22 boats in attendance. 
 
The Poulsbo staff were very accommodating despite the typical power issues. 
 
Friday's mixer and hors d'oeuvres was a hit with a get to-know-each-other game. Saturday started with a 
breakfast feast, free day spent playing photo scavenger hunt, wine tasting, and shopping.  Saturday evening 
played $1 Left Right Center and cards with dessert.  Sunday was cold but sunny making for a lovely cruise 
home. 
 
DMYC has invited FYC to South Sound Opening.  Info can be found on desmoinesyachtclub.com website.   
 
Thank you to all that attended and co hosted, Dan & Heidi of DMYC and Marlo & Kevin Geotz with Lori & Kevin 
Fleek. 
 

 

 

http://desmoinesyachtclub.com/

